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Supporting Children  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We do hope that everyone is getting along as well as can be expected. We are already missing all of the children 

that are not in school, but have been grateful to see so many in our online sessions. A huge thanks to you all for 

supporting the children this week. 

 

For some of you the feeling of dread will have hit immediately on Monday evening. The memories of the last 

lockdown may not be particularly positive.  

 

Attached is a document that we have been sent and although it’s aimed at children with additional needs, we 

feel that many of the tips and ideas might help all of the children at KEPS to manage in this most recent 

remote learning period. 

 

If you happen to have a spare moment and needed some ideas to try out to make things run more smoothly at 

home, please take a look. 

 

We hope to offer a virtual drop in session, in the next few weeks or so. In the meantime though, if you are 

facing any challenges or just want to talk things over, do contact class teachers or either of us through 

helpandsupport@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

 

Take good care, 

 

Mrs Munnoch (SENCO) & Miss Roy (SEMH Lead)  
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